Dr. Holley Roberts and Dr. Diana Young, Co-Chairs
Strategic Planning Steering Committee Updates

The Strategic Planning Steering Committee is happy to announce the roll-out of Imagine 2030, the development year of Georgia College's next strategic plan. Please review the strategic planning website (https://www.gcsu.edu/imagine2030) to learn about President Cox's charge to the university, the structure and membership of the Strategic Planning Steering Committee and its subcommittees, the proposed timeline of events during this development year (2022-2023), and to learn how internal and external stakeholders are invited to get involved in the strategic planning process. This Fall, stakeholders will be asked about their vision for the future of Georgia College in a variety of ways, including online surveys and discussion groups. Visit the Imagine 2030 website regularly for new opportunities to get involved and share your thoughts. Email questions or comments to the Steering Committee: strategic.planning@gcsu.edu 

Vimeo link to President Cox's Imagine 2030 video: https://vimeo.com/736650777/d7c74ef4e5 

